
Grant Assistance for Grass-Roots Human Security Projects 

The Handing Over Ceremony of 

‘The Project for Construction of Classroom Building for Peava Primary School’ 

 

On 11th December, 2018, a Handing Over Ceremony for ‘The Project for Construction of 

Classroom Building for Peava Primary School’ was held at Peava District in Western 

Province. 

The Government of Japan supported the Peava school through grant assistance amounting 

to US＄83,224(SBD$636,623) and the assistance has enabled the school to construct a new 

permanent classroom building (2-story, 6 classrooms) for both the students and teachers 

to improve the learning environment. 

The Ceremony was held on a grand scale with approximately 200 attendees. The head 

teacher acknowledged, ‘It will be our pride to have this outstanding classroom building 

which is a gift from the people of Japan to Peava Community. We would like to salute 

the government of Japan.’ 

 The new classroom building will be well maintained so that this project will benefit 

many generations of Peava community and the surrounding villages, and be remembered as 

a symbol of the friendship between Japan and Solomon Islands for many years to come. 
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